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Master of Science in Learning Technologies Now Online  
Drexel University launches an online master’s in learning technologies which prepares 

students to overcome technical learning challenges within a variety of settings. 
 
Philadelphia, PA (PRWEB) – June 13, 2007 - Drexel University Online, a leader in 
Internet-based education programs, recently launched the new Master of Science in 
Learning Technologies. 
 
The online Master’s in Learning Technologies program prepares students for careers such 
as technology coach, instructional design leader, learning coordinator, director of 
integrated technology, as well as positions with for-profit learning organizations, 
corporate training divisions, and others. 
 
Similar to Drexel’s other online degree programs, this fully-accredited master’s degree in 
learning technologies is intended for working professionals. Students will have 24/7 
online access to class materials, group discussion, instructor feedback and exams.  
 
“We’re very proud to offer our students the quality Drexel curriculum within this 
convenient online format. All of our online programs, including our Master of Science in 
Learning Technologies, are taught by the same world-class faculty as our on-campus 
courses,” said Dr. Kenneth Hartman, Academic Director for Drexel University Online.  
 
Applications for the Master of Science in Learning Technologies are being accepted now 
for fall, winter, spring and summer terms. For more information, visit Drexel’s online 
degree website, e-mail info@drexel.com, or call (877) 215-0009. 

 
### 

About Drexel University Online: 
Drexel University Online, winner of the 2006 21st Century Best Practice Award for 
Distance Learning from the United States Distance Learning Association, is a wholly-
owned subsidiary of Drexel University, specializing in innovative, Internet-based 
distance education programs for working professionals and corporations in the U. S. and 
abroad. A pioneer in online education since 1996, Drexel’s online programs are taught by 
the same world-class faculty as our on-campus courses. Drexel University is continually 
ranked one of the best national research universities by U.S.News & World Report and 
enjoys regional accreditation by the Middle States Association of Colleges & Secondary 
Schools.  
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